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IMOGEN 
 

Imogen’s first exam with us was her 
Primary Ballet exam, and now she 

moves on after achieving her Grade 8 
and Advanced Foundation in Ballet, and 
Grade 5 Tap. We are going to miss her 
hard work and determination, and so 
proud of the dancer she has become.  

 
Imogen hopes to go on to University of 
York to study Physical Georgraphy and 

Environment and hopes to keep dancing 
whilst she is there. 

 
After knowing her and her family for 20 

years (with her sister leaving some 
years before!) we will miss you! 

KEIRA 
 

Keira started dancing at the age of 
two years old, and in just nine short 

years with us achieved her Gold Jazz, 
Grade 8 and Intermediate Ballet, 

Grade 6 Modern and Intermediate 
Foundation Contemporary. 

 
 

Bringing passion, focus, and always 
with a smile, she hopes to go to 

Chester University to study Music & 
Performance, and we cannot wait to 
see where her next steps take her!  
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TILLY  
 

Dancing from the age of 3, Tilly joined 
us in 2012 and what a brilliant 13 

years it has been!  
 

Moving on to study History at 
Cambridge University, Tilly leaves us 
with achieving her Grade 8 Ballet and 

Grade 5 Tap.  
 

We will miss her hard work and focus, 
but pleased to hear Tilly hopes to 
keep dancing at university and the 

final grade in Tap, and we cannot wait 
to hear more!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


